
Goodman, Leva Self, Sug Lahon, 
Cristie Bagwell, Beth Prather, and 
Donna Poehls.

The last meeting of  summer will 
be Monday, May 18, 2015, at the 
First Baptist Church in Bronte. 

Leadership training will be in 
Brownwood next month.

Members present were Charlotte 
Jackson, Wanda Barbee, Gerald 
Sandusky, Ann Hamilton, Lee 
Wommack, Janet Wommack, Lana 
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primarily on the graduating class 
highlighted for that week.  Bronte 
will be featured first on May 15, 
with Robert Lee on May 22 and 
Blackwell on May 29.

Representatives from the 
Observer/Enterprise will begin 
contacting businesses and 
individuals to sponsor these seniors 
in their special editions.  If  you 
would like to sponsor that special 
graduate, please contact our office 
at 453-2433.

The Bronte Class of  2015 
includes Dakota Arthur, Jessica 
Arthur, Crystal Bilbrey, Marley 
Braswell, Brady Burns, Heriberto 
Cecilio, Leslie Edison Diares, 
Sammy Dominguez, Stacia 
Emfinger, Madison Harris, Colton 
Herzing, Kourtney Kelton, Kolby 
Lee, Ricky Lovelace, Lindsey 
McIntire, Oscar Pena, Alondra 
Perez, Joshua Puentez, Dakota 
Pullen, Jensen Reed, Addison 
Rosson, Moriah Royall, Jared Scott 
and Kahd Turner.

The Robert Lee Class of  2015 
includes Jaden Aldridge, Destinae 
Burris-Gore, Charissa Caston, 
Tristen Hildebrand, Mason Hill, 
Kalena Pinard, James Roberts, 
Mychael Tijerina, Daria Tinkler, 
Jerry Wofford and Madison Wright.

The Blackwell Class of  2015 
includes Wade Allen, Bennie 
Wester, Franck Cano, Tristen 
Seymore, Riley Meyer, Mathew 
Jeter, Gary Roland, Harrison Gott, 
Robert Davis, Brandi Wright, 
Matthew Meyer and Veeda Jeter.
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for further processing.  These 
glasses will be sorted, cleaned, and 
provided to people who have vision 
problems, but no means to get 
glasses.  The generous residents of  
Coke County are much 
appreciated.

Coke County Retired Teachers 
Assn. met on Monday, April 20, 
2015, at the first Baptist Church in 
Bronte, for the regular monthly 
noon meeting.

Charlotte Jackson presided and 
announced that dues were payable 
at this time.  Dues may be mailed 
to CCRTA Treasurer, Janet 
Wommack, at Box 365, Bronte, Tx 
76933.

The TRTA is the state 
organization for retired teachers 
and keeps members informed and 
also keeps a record of  legislative 
action and informs legislators of  
TRTA concerns.  TRTA covers all 
retirees concerns whether they are 
contributing members, or not.  
(See trta.org for legislation action 
and updates and retirement 
information.)

A donation to the Bronte and 
Robert Lee Project Graduations 

was approved.  Books have been 
delivered to elementary libraries at 
Robert Lee and Bronte and a 
memorial to Jamie Boren has been 
made.  Brenda Hines sent a health 
update to be passed around. Spring 

School personnel are always 
welcome, and the food is 
outstanding.  Meetings continue 
after the final May meeting in 
September.  Attendance is a show 
of  support for educators.

Coke County Headstart visits 
Crazy T Greenhouse.  All the students were given a tomato plant to plant the next day 
at school.

Kellie Thorn received a Certificate of  Special 
Congressional Recognition  for her participation in “An Artistic Discovery”, the 
Congressional Art Competition for high school students.  Kellie, a student at Bronte 
High School, is the daughter of  Corey and Tammy Thorn of  Bronte.


